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Oregon’s vote by mail system allows more voters to participate in democracy.  All 

Americans should support greater participation in this democratic act and others.  

Voting by mail allows people to take time to research and consider their options and 

to vote in safety and comfort, without having to worry about taking time off work or 

arranging childcare.  Let’s protect our civil rights as Oregonians, not roll them back. 


